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ORDER EARLY FOR CHRISTMAS

The Royal Gibraltar Post Office (RGPO) kindly requests its customers to make their
Christmas online / catalogue purchases as early as possible to ensure that the parcels
arrive in time for the festive period. In line with the international trend, letter, packet and
parcel mail to Gibraltar has substantially increased recently as more business is being
done on-line. It is essential that postal items arrive promptly in Gibraltar so as to give the
RGPO the best possible chance of delivering them before Christmas.

RGPO Customers are also requested to assist us by clearing items from the Parcel Office
at 45 North Mole Road as soon as possible after being advised of their arrival. The vast
turnover expected this year necessitates maximum and efficient use of the storage space
available.


